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28 June 2021 
 
Donna McMillan 
Email :  fyi-request-15608-5d031708@requests.fyi.org.nz
 

Dear Donna, 

REQUEST FOR OFFICIAL INFORMATION –REFERENCE IR-01-21-17513 

We refer to your correspondence dated 30th May 2021 requesting information held by 
Police relating to:  

• Please provide correspondence by email or text addressed to the Police 
Commissioner, or Police Minister, including Waka Kotahi, and/or  MP Julie Ann 
Genter regarding Bike Auckland's Liberate the Lane rally at Pt Erin on Sunday 30 
May and information regarding plans to ride across the bridge as part of the 
protest? 

• When was a decision made to close the two the northbound lanes of Auckland 
Harbour Bridge and have a police presence at the onramp and to close the on-
ramp.  

Police require further time to identify correspondence that might exist in respect of your 
request. You can expect a response by 30th July 2021.  If you are not satisfied with our 
response or you have any questions, please contact us on the address below.  

You may also lodge a complaint with the Ombudsman who may investigate and review 
our decision.  You can contact the Ombudsman’s office by emailing 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz  

or post to The Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143 and there are further 
details on the website at https://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/what-we-can-
help/complaints-about-government-agencies/how-make-complaint#toc-1 

Ngā mihi mahana 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Joanne Tidswell 
Northern Region Information Request Team 
Service Delivery 
Tamaki Makaurau 
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